
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

22 November 2017 

 
 
 

 
 

Dears Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 5 Pantomime Visit 

 
We are extremely fortunate to have a visiting theatre company coming to 

Etonbury to perform ‘Scroogical’ for Year 5 on Monday 18th December. This is a 
fantastic experience to celebrate the end of your child’s first term at Etonbury. 
This exciting opportunity involves bringing the magic of the theatre alive without 

having to travel! West End performers will be delivering the pantomime during 
the school day. 

 
Payment for this activity should be made using the Parent Mail System.  The 
activity and cost will show on your parent account page.  Please can all 

payments for £4.50 be made by Monday 4th December. 
 

If you have any further questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact 
me on tsmyth@bestacademies.org.uk 
 

Kind regards 
 

 
Mrs T Smyth 
Head of Year 5  
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